
Ad hoc Non-Tenure Track Committee Report 
 

 
Members:  Donell Murray, chair 
           Matthew Knupp 
           Randy Manis 
                        Tammy Martin 
                         Sam Stapleton 
 
Report to Dr. Morgan, Dr. Parikh & Dr. Schroeder: 

• Open to an instructor with the proper years of service who would want to take 
advantage of the opportunity. 

• The committee favors all instructors receiving the $1,000 pay increase to their base pay 
and instructors promoted to the senior instructor position would receive an additional 
$2000. 

• There was a concern that not every instructor saw the email about the survey about the 
senior instructor position sent to all instructors. 

• What events constitute service?  What events do not constitute service?  We would like 
a document outlining what does and does not constitute a service.  

• We want to give the departments the opportunity for all instructors to attend campus 
recruiting events this summer to help with service. 

• Considering the possibility of an increase in the one-year contracts. 
 

 
Thoughts on Instructors Serving on Faculty Senate: 

• We feel there is a need for instructors as a group to have representation in the Senate.  
We propose that this representation consist of instructors.  The recommended number 
would represent 10% of the Senate body.  We would not be taking seats from a current 
Senate seat.   


